
Opposition to HB 4138 
 
       Please reconsider the changes imposed from this potential bill. This bill would have a huge impact 
on recreational boating on the Willamette in a negative way, throttling thousands of families across 
Oregon who come to wakeboard and surf on the river. Myself, as well as my family and friends spend a 
few days a week in the summer enjoying the river on our boats. Please don’t succumb to a handful of 
homeowners along the river lobbying to restrict quality family fun on this beautiful stretch of water. 
Thank you for reconsidering.  
 
Nick Bradley  
 


